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Leave Usable Items to the Needy - Second Hand Goods Donation 
 
 May 25, 2009 

Dear colleagues, 

The Community Recycling Coop from Industrial Relations Institute has collected usable items 
in our campus during the Lunar New Year and gained generous support from our colleagues. 
We really thank for your kind support. The Union is planning to hold such activities twice or 
three times a year, to let our colleagues have more opportunities to help the needy.  

When you prepare to throw away some items at home or in your office, have you ever thought 
that some of them are still usable and valuable to the low-income families. Please join our 
“Leave the Usable Items to the Needy” program which will be held as follows: 
 
Date : June 2, 2009 (Tue) – June 3, 2009 (Wed) 
Time : 12:00 noon – 5:30 pm 
Venue : William M.W. Mong Courtyard West (Podium) 
Co-organiser : Industrial Relations Institute, Community Recycling Coop (government 

approved charitable organization in Shamshuipo) 
We need : Electrical appliances, clothing, shoes and bags, stationery, books, household 

goods, bedding, decorations, entertainment items, furniture* etc. 
(well-function and 70% new) 

 
Please Contact the Union for more details.  For furniture or large electrical appliances, please 
call the Collection Department of the Community Recycling Coop at 2729 7023 for special 
arrangement.  For more information of the organization, please visit: http://www.iri.org.hk. 
 
Just bring your donation to our counter and you can help the needy 
 
* For furniture or bulk items, please call the Collection Department of the Community 
Recycling Coop at 27297023 during 11:00am to 8:00pm for special arrangement. For more 
information of the organization, please visit: http://www.iri.org.hk 
 
With best regards, 
 
Executive Committee 
Hong Kong Baptist University Faculty And Staff Union 
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